

Welcome To Tyro United Methodist Church

January 28, 2018

Acolytes 8:45 - Terry Bailey

11:00 - Dusty and Hunter McLemore

Infant Nursery 8:45 - Danielle Warg 11:00 - Pam Hamilton

Nursery Next Week 8:45 - Kristi Everhart

11:00 - Pam Hamilton



In 2017 Tyro U.M.C. made a difference by collecting \$19, 679.00 through Mission Moments, paying out Emergency Assistance totaling \$7,738.99 to benefit 52 families and collected \$7,195.50 in Children's Change (Loose Change Offerings.) Thank you!

Discipleship For Week Ending January 21, 2018

Church Budget

 Weekly
 Year-to-Date

 Budget: \$ 11,719.45
 Budget: \$ 35,158.35

 Last Week: \$ 10,877.00
 YTD: \$ 37,957.00

 -842.45
 +2,798.65

Building/Maintenance Fund

 Weekly
 Year-to-Date

 Budget: \$ 1,083.93
 Budget: \$ 3,251.79

 Last Week: \$ 1,409.00
 YTD: \$ 3,702.00

 +325.07
 +450.21

Children's Change - \$166.00

Attendance

8:45 Service - 134 Sunday School - 124 11:00 Service - 219

Ski Trip - Youth and Adults - 24

Total 377 No Feast 14 (Snow)

Upcoming Meetings

Children's Ministry Team will meet on Monday, January 29th at 6:00 p.m. in the Bridal Room. All are invited to attend.

Trustees will meet on Tuesday, February 13th at 7:00 p.m. in the Conference Room.

ImpACT Missions will meet today, Sunday, January 28th at the West Davidson Food Pantry at 3:00 p.m.

Next One Service Sunday is February 18, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. Our District Superintendent, Rev. Laura Auten, will be our guest speaker.



Ash Wednesday Service

will be held on Wednesday, February 14th at 6:30 p.m. Make plans to attend.

Contribution Statements for 2017 are now available. Pick yours up in the Commons Area after the Worship Service. Statements not picked up will be mailed out on Monday, January 29th.



Sweetheart Dinner - Saturday, February 10, 2018 6:30 p.m. at Yarborough's Restaurant

(Private Room Upstairs)

Plan to join in for a fun time of fellowship, food, music and door prizes!

Buffet Menu: Lasagna, Grilled Chicken Breast, Potatoes, Green Beans, Salad, Rolls, Dessert and Beverage \$28.00 per couple
Sign up today or call the church office.

FEAST 14 is in need of volunteers to serve in the following areas: Volunteers to help serve the meal, help clean up after the service, bus drivers and bus riders and volunteers to help with the children. There are a lot of opportunities to serve. If you able to help in any capacity please contact Linda Rogers in the church office or Julia Swicegood for bus drivers and riders.

Please consider helping with this ministry of our church.

Prayer Focus

Robert Chaffin† Louise Coleman† Frank Greene† Glenda Greene† Family of Carolyn Heitman† Grace Huffman† Ed Holmes† Mike Jacobs† Harvey Potter† Margaret Rogers† Jerry Shook†

Remember those with long term illnesses, cancer, homebound, in nursing facilities and those serving our country in the military.

Welcome © Worship

Children's Coats are needed for Feast 14 participants.

Gently used coats only please, no other clothing at this time. Let's keep everyone warm this winter!

Upcoming Opportunities for Senior Adults -

Senior Moments will meet on Tuesday, February 20th at 11:00 a.m. at Tyro U.M.C. See Lorie Mast to sign up.

Tyro Super Seniors will meet on Wednesday, February 28th at 11:30 a.m. at Cracker Barrel. A sign up sheet is located on the board outside the Church Office.

Youth Today 4:00-5:30



Attention Groups, Individuals and Committees:

If you are planning an event at the church, please contact Aimee in the church office, by phone at (336) 853-7459 or atester@tyroumc.org. Also, if you would like the event announced in the bulletin please forward the information to Lorie at bulletin@tyroumc.org.



Help needed with Toddler Nursery:

1 Volunteer for 8:45 1st Sunday 1 Volunteer for 8:45 5th Sunday (There are only four 5th Sundays in 2018) Please contact Emily Simerson at (336) 240-1784

Tomatoes for Crisis Ministry

To help us fulfill our monthly commitment to Crisis Ministry, please donate canned tomatoes. You may place them in the connector between the church offices and the education building. Thank you.

Order of Worship

January 28, 2018

Worship Through Music

Opening Music Children's Choir

Opening Prayer

Opening Hymn Surely The Presence Of The Lord Is

In This Place #328

Welcome and Announcements

Offering

Offertory Anthem

Children's Sermon

Worship Through Prayer

Open Altar Standing In The Gap Prayer Time

Preparation

Scripture Lesson *Matthew 5:16, Acts 22:15,*

Isaiah 43:10

Proclamation

Message Will You Support The Church

With Your Witness?
Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Minister

Special Music Benediction



Lay Worship Leader 8:45 - Ed Kinzie 11:00 - Casey Milstead

Children's Sermon 8:45 - Cathie Streetman 11:00 - Linda Miller

Pre-School Toddler Nursery

Parents please walk your child back to the Nursery and sign them in.

January 28, 2018

8:45 - Emily & BJ Simerson 11:00 - Matai Forrester & Kacy Taylor

February 4, 2018

8:45 - Katie & John Perdue 11:00 - Lori & Jason Hamilton

Information for our Guests:

A nursery is provided during worship for children ages birth to 24 months. Please see an usher for directions to the nursery. Portable hearing assistance devices are available from the soundboard in the back of the Sanctuary. Our worship service is recorded for broadcast on cable TV.



Thank you for joining us today at Tyro United Methodist Church.

We are glad you came! Please remember to sign in on the black pads located on the pews. If you are visiting today this is the only gift we ask of you. There is joy in the Lord's presence. We welcome every worshiper present and invite everyone to discover the joy of God's unending love.

OUR CHURCH STAFF

Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Pastor (ext.23)

Linda Rogers, Assistant Minister for Congregational

Care and Missions (ext.24)

Casey Milstead, Assistant Minister for Worship and Evangelism

Evangen

Dawn Jenkins, Assistant Minister to Feast 14 Emily Simerson, Children's Ministry Director John Hinson, Director of Music (ext.30) Tammie Brown, Assistant Director of Music Aimee Tester, Office Manager (ext.27) Gail Kimbrell, Financial Secretary (ext.22)

Phil Hartley, Youth Director (ext.25)
Lorie Mast, Program Director,

Senior Adult Coordinator,

Bulletin Editor (ext. 51) Melissa Smith. Director of Childcare. 853-9726

Jenifer Walker, TLC Preschool, 853-7401

Joyce Miller, Custodian

Terry Miller, Building and Grounds

rfoster@tyroumc.org lrogers@tyroumc.org

cmilstead@tyroumc.org

djenkins@tyroumc.org childrensministry@tyroumc.org johnhinson@tyroumc.org tbrown@tyroumc.org atester@tyroumc.org financialsec@tyroumc.org philhartley@tyroumc.org

> lmast@tyroumc.org bulletin@tyroumc.org tyrolearnctr@tyroumc.org

Tyro United Methodist Church 4484 S. NC Hwy. 150 South Lexington, NC 27295 Phone: (336) 853-7459 Email: tyro@tyroumc.org For a pastoral care emergency,

Call (336) 240-8825 Fax: (336) 853-7405



Be Disciples, Make Disciples, Make A Difference